
          
reFRESH Waterlines Project 

Individual services to be connected to the new water main 
Monday, August 3, 2020 

Your water will be shut off beginning  
at 8 a.m. through 10 a.m. 

 
 

On Monday, August 3, crews will connect your individual water service to the new water main.  You 
will NOT need to boil your water when the water connection is complete.   
 
This WATER SHUT-OFF is for potable water service only and is addressed to and affects the 
following: 

 
7205 Estero Boulevard – Santini Plaza – All units unless otherwise noticed 
 
The local fire department and EMS have been notified of this shut off and will closely monitor affected 

properties and fire suppression systems. You are responsible to notify your fire 
protection company, if applicable. 
 
Questions? Need more information?   
If you have any questions about this water shut-off notice, please contact Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at (239) 337-
1071 or email to info@reFRESHFMBeach.com.  You may also visit the website at www.reFRESHFMBeach.com. 

mailto:info@reFRESHFMBeach.com
http://www.refreshfmbeach.com/

